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Mr President, 

Angola warmly welcomes the high-level delegation of Cote D’Ivoire and thanks them for the presentation of their National Report.
Angola takes good note of the progress on the implementation of some of the   accepted recommendations of its last UPR, particularly, the adoption of the Sectoral Policy Action Plan 2021-2025 aiming at reinforce improvements in the Judicial System.
Angola took also good note of the country’ commitments in favour of women and girls’ empowerment and gender equality, as well as efforts to improve the social and economic wellbeing of its people.
Angola recommends Cote D’Ivoire the following: 
1. To continue making efforts to promote the transition of women in the informal sector to the formal one;

2. To increase the allocation of the necessary human and financial resources to the education system, as well as additional measures on the implementation of compulsory schooling.-.

Angola wishes Cote D’Ivoire a successful review. 

I thank you, Mr President.	
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